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NOTE: Action Items are shown in Bold

1. Keetch gave a summary of the ROS meeting of June 11, 2003. OGRR129, OGRR130 and OGRR131 were approved. OGRR134 was amended to remove reference to the ERCOT planning cases  and to “summer” ambient and approved.

2. Leo is awaiting approval of Load shed table. Cheryl agreed to submit the revised table as OGRR136 as an administrative change after Leo issues an Operating Notice with the revised load shed table.


3. The TF reviewed procedures, time line and responsibility for Operating Guide changes. Cheryl agreed to have new ERCOT employee, scheduled to start in July, review and draft an OGRR as necessary to clarify and implement the OGRR process.

4. The TF reviewed OGRR135, administrative change for PRR380 (already implemented). The TF agreed that in general administrative changes should be assigned an OGRR number and posted with appropriate title to indicate an administrative change. Cheryl agreed to post OGRR135 as an administrative change OGRR.

5. The TF agreed to a form to be used by the OGRTF for administrative changes.  Cheryl will distribute this form to the OGRRTF.


6. Cheryl agreed to post OGRR132 (TO Clarification) and OGRR133 (Section 1 corrections) on the ERCOT OGRR web site.


7. The TF reviewed the May 21 Reactive Standard and composed recommendations on placing each section in the Protocols and/or Operating Guides. Cheryl will send the recommendations to the OGRTF and David Darnell will forward to the WMS.

8. The TF reviewed corrections identified by Dennis Kunkel for Section 2 of the Operating Guides and Cheryl captured these changes. Cheryl will send out the draft Section 2 changes to the OGRTF. This draft OGRR will be reviewed at the next OGRTF meeting with the intention of posting after the meeting.

9. The next OGRTF meeting is scheduled for July 22, 2003.

